Town of Butner
Performance Stage Construction

Sealed proposals will be received until 2:00 p.m. on Monday, April 29th, 2024, at 415 Central Ave., Suite A, Butner, N.C. for the construction of a performance stage at Gazebo Park. Bids will be opened and read at this time.

Complete electronic plans and specifications for this project can be obtained from HagerSmith Design, 300 South Dawson St., Raleigh, N.C. by contacting Tony Conner at tconner@hagersmith.com or calling 919-821-5547 during normal office hours.

This project consists of constructing a performance stage at Gazebo Park to include necessary grading and installation of sidewalk and landscaping.  An open pre-bid meeting will be held for all interested bidders on Wednesday, April 17th at 2:00PM at the site (415 Central Avenue).  A site visit is highly recommended so that bidders can inspect the existing conditions.

The Town of Butner reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all proposals.
Jordan McMillen, Town Manager
Town of Butner 
